

NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

George D. Maziarz

Senator Maziarz visits North Tonawanda History Museum

George D. Maziarz

September 28, 2010

ISSUE:

• Historical Preservation



New York State Senator George Maziarz and Robert C. Rand toured the North Tonawanda History Museum recently. Senator Maziarz called the first interest group meeting on September 10, 2003, to kick off plans to create the history museum. Members of the Rand family, proud of their family's roots in North Tonawanda and the contributions their ancestors made to North Tonawanda and the world, have been supportive of the history museum effort from the beginning. Robert Rand visits the History Museum frequently. Here, Senator Maziarz and Robert Rand join Executive Director Donna Zellner Neal in front of a Wurlitzer Model 1400 jukebox manufactured in 1951 and donated to the History Museum by member George Trautman.